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Dear Yank Barry, 
 
Thank you for your most recent on-line gift to the Humanitarian Coalition.  
 
An official receipt for income tax purposes is attached. It is in a PDF 
format. Adobe Acrobat Reader will be required to view and print your receipt. 
Acrobat Reader can be downloaded for free from the Adobe website. 
 
If you have any problems receiving, viewing or printing your receipt, please 
contact our staff and they will have a paper copy sent to you. Be sure to 
include your complete mailing address for identification purposes. You can 
also contact us by telephone. 
 
Thank you again for your generous donation. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
Kevin McCort 
Chief Executive Officer 
CARE Canada  
 
Robert Fox  
Executive Director  
Oxfam Canada 
 
Pierre Véronneau  
Executive Director  
Oxfam Quebec 
 
Rosemary McCarney 
President and CEO 
Plan Canada 
 
Patricia Erb 
Interim President and CEO 
Save the Children Canada 
 


